
The Admiralty Solicitors Group 
protects and promotes best practice 
in maritime law in England. ASG 
member firms all have established 
reputations in maritime law and 
are committed to its continued and 
efficient development and practice.

The ASG has for some time published 
a number of standard wordings 
and pro forma clauses designed to 
assist members and their clients in 
relation to frequently arising maritime 
issues. To reflect current market 
requirements and developments 
in maritime law, the ASG drafting 
committee has undertaken a review 
of the current wordings following a 
period of consultation with industry 

leaders. Amendments have been 
made to the standard security 
wording and jurisdiction clauses 
which will be presented on Monday  
4 December 2017.

Please join us from 5.30pm to receive 
an update on the latest ASG revisions, 
put your questions to the ASG 
drafting committee and to celebrate 
the completion of the work.

Copies of the revised ASG wordings 
will be available for all attendees and 
drinks and nibbles will be provided 
afterwards.

Please RSVP by Friday 1 December to 
kate.jacques@hfw.com.

MONDAY 4 DECEMBER 2017 FROM 5.30PM 
HFW, FRIARY COURT, 65 CRUTCHED FRIARS, LONDON EC3N 2AE

ADMIRALTY SOLICITORS GROUP (ASG): 
INTRODUCING THE REVISED ASG WORDINGS


